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From The COMMANDER: Lonnie 
I would like to welcome our new members to The American Legion Post 409. Please come to our meetings which 
are the 2nd Wednesday of every month. It is the greatest place for Veterans to get together!  
 

  
 

  Next breakfast​ will be this coming Saturday 9/28, 8:30am to 11:00am.  Bring a friend, relative or neighbor and 
enjoy a good breakfast as well as a community social. If you haven’t heard:  come and taste our Womens’ Club  
Home- made breakfast! We have so many volunteers helping --Just thanks!!. It’s just the greatest , and they are so 
friendly too, the price is right--$10.00 
  
We need volunteers​ for this one too! Our annual fireworks fund raiser starts on 6/28/19 from Noon to 8:00pm, on 
6/29/19 also from Noon to 8:00pm.  From 6/30/19 to 7/4/19 the hours are 10:00am to 8:00pm.  The booth will be 
located next to Starbucks in the Bayhill Shopping Center.   The fireworks booth is run by The American Legion, the 
Marine Corp League and VFW.  Based upon the number of volunteers from each organization, determines the 
distribution of the profits from the fireworks booth.  Your participation will help The American Legion Post 409 get 
our fair share of funds which are much needed to upgrade the oldest building, (THE AMERICAN LEGION) in San 
Bruno.  Stop by the booth on  Friday, June 28th as early as possible to sign up for a 3 hour shift. Or give one of our 
officers a call.   Each organizations profits are based on the number of hours served by their membership.  
 American Legion Post 409 member,  Ken Roberts,  recently went on the Honor Flight.   He gave a great 
recap of his trip at the monthly meeting.    ~    
 

 Our next Post 409 member to go on the Honor Flight will be Al Romine….God Bess You Al….  
Be sure to contact me if you do not have computer access as the newsletter will be posted on 
our website www.post409.org​ .  
 

The next meeting​ date is July 10th, We will serve dinner at 6pm. Where can you get a delicious dinner for 

$8.00? The meeting to follow at 7pm. And we should be over by 8:30pm. We are in dire need for members to 

be interested. Please be there!  

   

Chaplain: Kevin Michelini 
God Bless America ~ Bless our members and give help to the needy. Please God keep our  
Military safe and bring them home safely. In the name of the Father, Son and Holy Spirit Amen-  
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